
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT AGENCY BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

March 7, 2022 

 

A Quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Agency Board may be in attendance at the City 

Council meeting regarding the discussion of the CPOA Ordinance.  

 

The City Council Meeting will be held on Monday, March 7, 2022 via Zoom beginning at  

5:00 p.m. 

 


